
 
 
 

 
 

19 March 2025 
 

Dear Families, 

We are delighted to inform you that our school has partnered with Fundraise & Recycle as part of their School 
Connect Project.  
 
This is a fantastic initiative that promotes recycling while raising valuable funds for our school playground 
equipment. 

As part of this partnership, a Clothes Bank has been placed on our school grounds, providing a convenient way for 
parents, staff, and the local community to donate unwanted clothes, shoes, and textiles.  
 
All good-quality items collected will be reused, re-sold, or responsibly recycled, reducing waste and helping to 
protect our environment. 

This initiative will teach our students about the importance of sustainability while also contributing to our 
fundraising efforts.  
 
The more we collect, the more we can invest in enhancing the school experience for our children. 

As a bonus, for every 5,000kg of clothing recycled, Fundraise & Recycle will gift the school an apple tree or a 
Hedgehog Hut, further reinforcing our commitment to environmental awareness and student well-being. 

We encourage you to take part by donating any unwanted clothing, shoes, or textiles to our Clothes Bank. Every 
contribution makes a difference! 

• Please drop your items into the clothing bin located in our staff car park before entering the playground. 

• Items must be in a bag with a tied knot and placed inside the clothing bin.  

• Bags must not be left outside of the bin.   

Thank you for your support in making this initiative a success.  
 
Together, we can teach our children valuable lessons about sustainability while 
benefiting our school community. 

Best regards, 
 

S Mahmood  
 

Miss Simone and the school councilors  

 


